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‘Our shared vision is that our students, colleagues and families 

will be part of a FAIR community.  

We will support our school Family to Achieve their potential, 

and Inspire students to Reach the very best destinations.’ 



Year 7 French Curriculum Overview   

 
 
 
 
 
Year 7 

Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 Term 4 Term 5 Term 6 

 

 Point de depart: 
Meeting and greeting 
people. (Identity and 
culture) 

 
• C’est perso. - About 
yourself and others. 
 

 
• Mon collège - All 
about School 
 

 
• Mes passetemps - My 
hobbies.  
 

 
• Ma Zone - Local area 
describing your town 
 

 
• Chez toi, Chez moi. 
Local area, holiday and 
travel.  
 
 
 

 

Year 8 French Curriculum Overview   

 
 
 
 
 
Year 8 

Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 Term 4 Term 5 Term 6 

 

 T’es branché(e)? 
– are you 
connected? 
About what you 
do online. 

 

 Paris, je t’adore! 
- About a visit to 
Paris.  

 

 

 Mon identité  - 
About your 
identity 

 

 3,2,1… Partez! 
About going 
away on holiday 

 

 Quel talent?! 
– About 
talents and 
ambitions 

 

 La vrai France – a 
study of a region 
in France, famous 
places and 
people 

 
 

 

Year 9 French Curriculum Overview   

 
 
 
 
 
Year 9 

Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 Term 4 Term 5 Term 6 

 

 Ma vie sociale 
d’ado – about 
making 
arrangements 
and choices on 
how to spend 
free time 

 

 Bien dans ma 
peau – healthy 
living, wellbeing 
and habits 

 

 À l’horizon – 
future plans and 
describing 
chlidhood 

 

 Spécial 
vacances – 
describing a 
dream holiday 
and all of the 
arrangements 
for this 

 
Moi dans le monde – 
learning about legal 
rights in France and 
the UK, expressing 
your own priorities in 
life 

 
La bonheur – learning 
language for shopping 
and expressing what 
things make you happy 
 
 

 



Year 10 French Curriculum Overview   

 
 
 
 
 
Year 10 

Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 Term 4 Term 5 Term 6 

 
Qui suis-je? – 
Describing one’s 
identity and 
background 

 
Le temps de loisirs – 
Describing how free 
time is spent 
 

 
Jours ordinaires, jours 
de fête – Describing 
daily life and special 
occasions or national 
holidays 

 
De la ville à la 
campagne – Describing 
one’s local area 
 

 
Le grand large – 
Holidays and tourism 

 
Au collège – School and 
education 
 
 

 

Year 11 French Curriculum Overview   

 
 
 
 
 
Year 11 

Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 Term 4 Term 5 Term 6 

Le grand large – holidays 
and tourism 

Au college – your 
school and the French 
school system 

Bon travail – careers 
and jobs 

Examen orale – 
preparation for the 
speaking exam 

L’examen orale – preparation for the speaking 
exam 
 
Revision 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



Sixth Form French Curriculum Overview   

 
 
 
 
 
Year 12 

Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 Term 4 Term 5 Term 6 

 
La famille en voie de 
changement – the 
changing role of the 
family 

 
La cyber société – cyber 
society 
 

 
Le role du bénévolat – 
charity work 

 
Patrimoine – cultural 
heritage of France 
 

 
La musique 
francophone – music 
from French speaking 
countries 

 
Le septième art – cinema 
and film making 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Year 13 

Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 Term 4 Term 5 Term 6 

Les aspets positifs d’une 
société diverse – the 
positives of a diverse 
society 

Quelle vie pour les 
marginalisés? – the 
lives and rights of those 
marginalised by society 

Les attitudes envers les 
marginalisés – attitudes 
towards those 
marginalised by society 

Les ados et la politque – 
young people and 
politics 

Manifestations et 
grèves – the right to 
demonstrate and 
strike 
 

La politique et 
l’immigration – politics 
and immigration 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


